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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From: Dave Reser, LC Representative 
Subject: Revisions to Additions to Access Points Representing Compilations of 

Musical Works (6.28.1.11) 
 

 
Thanks to the Music Working Group for the analysis of the issues related to compilations 
of musical works. After reviewing the proposal, however, we do not agree to broaden the 
scope of the 6.28.1.11 instructions to cover all compilations.  To do so would have a 
significant impact on 6.28.1.9 (examples, and several instructions that were not noted in 
the proposal); we don’t think that the benefits of this are justified by the effort. 
 
Change #1: Revisions to 6.28.1.11 
Response:  As noted above, we do not believe that the extra effort is justified.  The 
Music Working Group may want to consider in the future whether the caption at 
6.28.1.11 should be adjusted to represent its true scope. The group might also consider if 
adding references to use additions as specified in other instructions might be appropriate 
(e.g., 6.28.1.9.4, 6.27.1.9).  
 
Change #2:  As noted above, if 6.28.1.11 remains “as is”, the proposed 6.28.1.11.1 is not 
necessary. 
 
Change #3-4:  As noted above, we do not agree to the changes that would be required in 
6.28.1.9. 
 


